lir‘oommunicat,ion on this subject
o addressed to :—

v SCRETARY,
‘.'i’\_ srrTER OF IMPERIAL DEFENCE,
9 A e AR COMMITTEE OF IMPERIAL DEFENCE,

-L'-tho following number quoted. A
; 2, WBITEHALL (GARDENS,

L.D./D/S. Loxpon, S.W. L.
30th June, 1937.

Sir,

Sjsie, o I am directed to forward herewith, for the information
of the Secretary of State for the Colonies, two copies of

b J
an extract from the Minutes of the 294th Meeting of the
Y

-

. I & - T T vy . ™ s Ay ~ . IngZ Yy 4 T
Committee of ,‘.!.LL'G?I',Lcll nefence held on 17tTh J S
regarding the Strategic Importance of the Pacific Islands.

A similar letter has been addressed to the Trea
Foreign O0ffice, Dominions Office, India O0ffice, War O
Admiralty, Alr linistry, Board of Trade and to the Burma
0ffice.

Your obedient Servant

Ll

The Under Seeretary of State,
Colonial Office.




